
 

Partnership Opportunities 
Electricity for Kobwin 

 

The Need 
Our Kobwin Children’s Center is in a remote area of Uganda and we cur-
rently rely upon a few inconsistent and expensive solar panels and for light 
in the evening we use petroleum lights which pose both a health and safety 
risk.  The unreliable electricity makes simple things like studying in the 
evening or making a phone call difficult.   
 
We now have the opportunity to connect to the Ugandan power supply.  
Connecting to this power supply would help our students with their aca-
demic studies and we could expand our vocational training to include weld-
ing and fabrication. 
 
“There is no light for reading booking during night time.  With electricity, 
we will be able to learn after dark.” 
- Godfrey, Primary 4 student 
 
“I face daily struggles without electricity including the inability to prep les-
son plans and organize my home after dark.” 
- Ruth, Primary School Teacher 
 
“During rainy season the lack of electricity in school becomes a struggle 
because the children have a difficult time reading the chalk board.  If we 
had electricity the weather would not disrupt our teaching.” 
- Irene, Primary School Teacher 
 
“We face daily struggles because at night we work by smoking candles.  
Our computer systems are also unreliable because they rely on inconsistent 
solar power.  With electricity we could do more on our computers and we 
could also improve the security of our site with proper lighting.” 
- Lawrence, Kobwin IY coordinator 
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Proposal 
We would like to bring electricity to Kobwin Children’s Center and lay cable 
to all ministry buildings.  Our construction staff member, Nathan Jackson, 
who is also an electrician will be overseeing this project. 

$25,000 to bring electricity to Kobwin 

$30,500 to connect all ministry buildings 

$55,500 Total  
Give 

Checks 

Make out to New Hope Uganda Ministries and mail to, 

NHUM 
PO Box 154 
Belle Fourche, SD 57717 

Online  

Go to www.newhopeuganda.org/give and click on “Donate in the US”. 

* There is a 3% processing fee through our online processor so we suggest 
giving via check or add the 3% to your giving. 

Your Contribution 
New Hope Uganda Ministries is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization with the 
EIN # 95-4570304.  No goods or services will be provided in exchange for 
your contribution.  Therefore, your contribution will be tax-deductible.  In 
accordance with the IRS, tax-deductible contributions are made with the 
understanding New Hope Uganda Ministries has complete control and dis-
cretion of donated funds.  This discretion is in accordance with our mission 
to bring the Fatherhood of God to the fatherless.  Donor preferences will 
be honored when given. 

Learn more about 2018 partnership opportunities  
www.newhopeuganda.org/get-involved/needs  

 

Bringing the Fatherhood of God to the fatherless. 
donations@nhum.org—PO Box 154 Belle Fourche SD 57717—605-717-0315 

http://www.newhopeuganda.org/give
http://www.newhopeuganda.org/get-involved/needs

